
August 28, 2025 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Leah Mohr  
Executive Director  
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Avenue  
Pierre, SD 57501-5070  

Re: In the Matter of the Application by Western Minnesota Municipal Power 
Agency and Missouri River Energy Services For a Facility Permit for an 
Energy Conversion Facility and Associated Facilities Including an Electric 
Transmission Line in Deuel County, South Dakota   
Docket No. EL25-028 
Compliance Filing  

Dear Ms. Mohr: 

In connection with the above-referenced matter, Western Minnesota Municipal Power Agency and 
Missouri River Energy Services (“Applicants”) enclose the following compliance filing in the 
above-referenced docket:  

1. Proof of Mailing with the following attachments;
a. Attachment A: Letter to Landowners
b. Attachment B: Mailing List (Confidential).

2. Certificate of Service.
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 
/s/ Derek J. Bertsch 
Derek J. Bertsch  
Senior Regulatory and Contracts Counsel 
Missouri River Energy Services 
3724 West Avera Drive 
Sioux Falls, SD 57109-8920 
(605) 338-4042
derek.bertsch@mrenergy.com
Enclosures 


